
 

 
Located at:  

 

54 Kimberling Blvd 

Mailing Address:  

 

Table Rock Lodge #680 

POB 461  

Kimberling City, MO   65686 

Website: 
http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/ 

W.B. Fred Ybarra  

Worshipful Master 

1744 Lake Bluff Dr. 

Reeds Spring, MO 65737 

Email: fybarra@centurytel.net 

 (417)-338-9819 (H) 

 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins, Secretary 

118 Spinnaker Lane 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

Email: barryjkc@gmail.com 

Phone: (417)-294-7815 

 

 

 
 

 

 

From the Secretary’s Desk 
Brethren, 

Greetings from the Secretaries Desk.  

I hope this newsletter finds you doing 

well.  Don’t forget that 2018 dues are 

due and payable by January 1st, 2018.  

If you have not paid your dues yet, 

please remember to send them in. Also, 

if you have an address change, email 

change, or phone number please let me 

know so I can update my records. 

  

At our last stated meeting, we had the 

pleasure of receiving R.W.B. Clayton 

Cooper D.D.G.M. of the 43rd Masonic 

District. R.W.B. Cooper brought us a 

message from the Grand Master and 

talked about the history of Masonry. I 

have included in this newsletter the 

article that was recently sent to the 

Grand Lodge, at their request, 

regarding the history of our lodge. 

Having gone through the minutes, and 

reading an article written by R.W.B. 

Chuck Pittman, I hope I made an 

accurate account of the lodge’s 

history. The Grand Lodge is putting 

together a book with all lodges history. 

 

We are going to have some degree 

work coming up.  On January 23rd, 2018 

we passed Brother Gregory Fears to 

the degree of Fellowcraft, so we will 

be having a third degree coming up.  

Also, we voted on William James Elder 

to become a member of our lodge so 

there will be a first degree before too 

long.  

 

Brethren, let’s keep our Brothers and 

families in our prayers that are sick 

and fighting major illnesses.  The flu 

season is in high gear, and I hope that 

everyone is staying well.   

 

Respectfully and Fraternally 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins – Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website 

Webmaster: W.B. Keith Oxby 

New website address is:  

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/ 

If you have anything you would 

like to see on it, please email him 

at ozarkenglishman@gmail.com 
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Installed Officers of 

Table Rock Lodge 

#680 for 2017-2018  
• • • 

W.B. Fred Ybarra W.M. 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg, S.W. 

Bro. Harry Mackey, J.W.  

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins, 

Secretary 

W.B. Greg Yoder, Treasurer 

R.W.B. John Pace, Chaplain 

W.B. Kenny Adkins, Marshal  

Bro. Loren Oden, S.D. 

Bro. Terry Bible, J.D. 

W.B. Ross Anderson, S.S. 

Bro. Jerry Sullivan, J.S. 

W.B. Don Schwenn, Tiler 
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PANCAKES AND MORE 

 

SUNDAY 

 FEBRUARY 11, 2017 

 

8:00 A.M. - NOON 

INVITE YOUR FAMILY, 

FRIENDS, AND 

NEIGHBORS FOR ALL YOU 

CAN EAT! 

Pancakes, scrambled 

eggs, bacon, sausage, 

hash browns, biscuits & 

gravy, juice, and coffee! 

Price $7.00 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

Please plan to help in 

preparing the food as well 

as serving. Extra special 

help is needed in the 

cleanup! Don’t let just a few 

do all the work come out and 

do your part.  Funds go to 

the upkeep and Maintenance 

of our Lodge. 

 

 

 

 

February  Dates to 

Remember: 
 

Sun. Feb. 11th – Pancake Breakfast 

Tue. Feb. 13th – Stated Meeting 

Tue. Feb. 27th – Stated Meeting 

District Dates 
Thu. Feb. 1st – Galena Stated Meeting  

 

Tue. Feb. 6th – Friend Lodge Ozark, 

D.D.G.M. Official Visit 

 

Thu. Feb. 15th – Galena D.D.G.M. 

Official Visit 

 

Tue. Feb. 20th Grand Lecturer at 

Branson Eat at 6:00 P.M. Meeting at 

7:00 P.M. 

February Birthdays 
 

Feb. 1  Larry Dreppard 

Feb. 9  Jeffrey Albright 

Feb. 11 Samuel Merritt 

Feb. 14 Patrick Lambert 

Feb. 18 Paul Perry 

Feb. 22 Keith Oxby 

Feb. 27 Charles Avery 

 

 

Lodges in 43 District 
 

Meeting Nights 

Billings       2nd Tue. 7:00 PM 

Branson     1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 PM 

Forsyth     2nd Thur. 7:00 PM 

Friend       1st Tue. 7:30 PM 

Galena       1st Thurs. 7:00 PM 

Sparta Friday before full Moon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



History of Table Rock Lodge 

 
Table Rock Lodge #680 has a very 

unique and colorful history.  Kimberling 

City, Missouri is situated on Table 

Rock Lake and is known for its tourism 

and a great fishing area.  Many people 

retire to this area with 35% of the 

population being over age 65. There 

not being a Masonic lodge in Kimberling 

City, the story of its beginning is quite 

different than what you might think.   

 

In the Summer of 1995, two 

strangers, who lived in Kimberling City 

met at a building supply store.  One of 

the men noticed the other man was 

wearing a Masonic ring, and asked him 

where his lodge was, and he answered 

Virginia.  The other man said that he 

was from Arizona and asked where the 

Kimberling City Masonic Lodge was?  

The answer, there is not one.  After 

talking for a while those two brothers 

decided they would get busy and 

correct that situation as soon as 

possible.  Both began keeping an 

informal list of Masons they met and 

asking them if they would like to have 

a lodge.  As might be expected, in 

short order the list grew to sufficient 

numbers to indicate a lodge was 

feasible.  

 

An organizational meeting was held on 

December 26, 1995 to discuss and plan 

the formation of a new lodge.  There 

were seven brothers present at that 

first meeting! Four past masters were 

selected to act as officers during the 

organizational phase. Worshipful 

Master, W.B. Lee Saalfeld, Senior 

Warden, W.B. Charles “Dick” Davis, 

Junior Warden, W.B. Lee Faust and 

Secretary, W.B. Robert Sheets.  A 

second meeting was held on January 

10, 1996 and 29 brothers were 

present.  The other offices filled at 

that meeting were: Chaplain, Brother 

George Gilbert, Senior Deacon, W.B. 

Charles O. “Chuck” Pittman, Junior 

Deacon, Brother Joe Bechthold, and 

Junior Steward, Brother Darrell 

Stokes.  The other offices were left 

vacant for a short time.   

 

The mayor of Kimberling City agreed 

to allow them to meet in the 

Community Center and the petition for 

Dispensation was read at that next 

meeting.  At the Third organizational 

meeting, held on March 26th, 1996 the 

petition for Dispensation was 

submitted to the Grand Lodge of 

Missouri A.F. & A.M. with 21 names on 

it.  By now there were 67 brethren, 

who had attended various meetings 

and indicated they would support the 

lodge!  

 

On April 22, 1996, M.W.B. Donald E. 

Scott, Grand Master of the Grand 

Lodge of Missouri, granted the 

Dispensation and Table Rock Lodge 

U.D. was set to work. At the next 

meeting, R.W.B. Lloyd “Tony” Root was 

elected treasurer.  On October 23, 

1996 Table Rock Lodge U.D. received 

their charter, and a full slate of 

officers were installed, at which time 

there were 54 active members. The 

installed line officers that night was 

W.B Leland A. Saalfeld, Worshipful 

Master, W.B. Charles R. (Dick) Davis 

Senior Warden, W.B. Sidney Lee 

Faust, Junior Warden.  From the first 

meeting the brethren worked hard to 

raise money to build a new building.  

They held Pancake Breakfasts, Golf 

Tournaments, and Auctions all raising 

money for a building one day.  On June 

8, 1999 the brethren voted to 

purchase property to build a lodge 

building.  The Brethren of the lodge 

cleared, graded the land, and 

constructed the lodge building where 

the meetings are held. There were 

many brethren and families who 

contributed many long hours of their 

time and their money to construct this 

new building.   

 

On August 1, 2006, M.W.B. Donald 

Scott Grand Master of the Grand 

Lodge of Missouri A.F. & A.M and 

District Deputy Grand Master R.W.B. 

Tim Thomas proclaimed the new 

building an official lodge and made the 

proclamation approving the new lodge 

building for occupancy of Table Rock 

Lodge #680.  Then on August 8, 2006 

the first official meeting was held in 

that new lodge building. 

 

On June 29, 2008, M.W.B. Bruce R. 

Austin, Grand Master of the Grand 

Lodge of Missouri A.F. & A.M opened 

Special Communication of the Grand 

Lodge on the third degree of 

freemasonry with 40 brethren 

present. M.W.B. Austin then 

conducted the ceremony of dedicating 

Table Rock Lodge #680’s cornerstone. 

On October 18th, 2008, Kimberling 

Chapter #164 of the Grand Chapter of 

Missouri Order of the Eastern Star 

received their Charter and now meets 

at the Table Rock Masonic Lodge 

building. 

 

Currently, Table Rock Lodge remains 

active with 123 members and growing.  

Meetings are held on the 2nd and 4th 

Tuesdays of each month at 7:00 P.M. 

The story of Table Rock Lodge’s 

beginning shows that Masonry is 

anything, but a dying art and it also 

proves that each of us can make a 

difference, so, wear your ring and 

other insignia and wear it with pride.  

You never know who will notice it and 

what may come out of an encounter 

with someone you have never seen 

before in your life but in whom burns 

the flame of Masonry. 

 

The two strangers mentioned in this 

article, were Brothers Ken Ordiway 

and Charles O. “Chuck” Pittman.  

  

Pieces of this article was taken from 

an article written by Charles O. 

“Chuck” Pittman P.M. Table Rock Lodge 

#680 on April 30, 2002 for the 

Missouri Mason Magazine.  

 

Article written by R.W.B. Barry 

Jenkins – Secretary – Table Rock 

Lodge #680 

 

Submitted by: R.W.B. Barry Jenkins – 

Secretary -Table Rock Lodge #680 

January 1, 2018 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


